
Duu Lhlan Wee-ya’
Duu Lhlan Wee-ya’, “not many words” or “in so many 
words,” is mailed to Lincoln and Tillamook County  
Tribal members each month. Information includes 
youth activities, events, meetings, program updates  
and more.

Public Information  
Department

P.O. Box 549
Siletz, OR 97380-0549

Phone: 541-444-8291
Fax: 541-444-2307
E-mail: pias@ctsi.nsn.us

November 2020

USDA Distribution 
Dates for October 

Siletz
Nov. 2	 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.
Nov. 3	 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.
Nov. 4	 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.
Nov. 5	 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.
Nov. 6	 9 a.m. – 3 p.m.
LIKE us on Facebook at 

Siletz Tribal FDPIR. We would 
like to see more people sharing 
their recipes on our FB page.

Joyce Retherford, FDP  
Director, 541-444-8393;  

joycer@ctsi.nsn.us 

Sammy Hall, Warehouseman/
Clerk, 541-444-8279;  
sammyh@ctsi.nsn.us 

Fax: 541-444-8306 or  
503-391-4296

Flu Shot Access – New  
This Year

In response to COVID-19, 
the clinic is unable to offer 
flu clinics in the area offices.  
We hope to return to provid-
ing flu clinics next year but 
for now want to do our part 
in keeping you safe.   

There are TWO ways to get 
your flu shot:

	At the Siletz 
Community Health 
Clinic or YOUR primary 
care provider during 
regular business hours.

  � Schedule an appointment 
with an RN

  � Drive through flu clinics @ 
SCHC 

	3 Nov. 10, from 4-6 p.m.
	3 Nov. 17, from 4-6 p.m.

	Your Pequot card 
at YOUR local 
pharmacy.  

  � Pequot is accepted at all 
CVS network pharmacies 
that currently accept your 
Pequot card;

  � You or your Pharma-
cist may contact Pequot at 
1-888-779-6638 if you have 
any questions

  � Using your Pequot 
card will NOT reduce your 
annual Pequot benefit.

Siletz Community Health Clinic
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Applications Station and Drop Off
Tribal members can pick up 

necessary paperwork and drop off 
applications at the back entrance 
to the Siletz Tribal administration 
building. This display includes 
education, JOM, enrollment 
and employment applications 
as well as COVID-19 assistance 
applications. This will change as  
programs end and others open, so 
please check the display as regu-
larly as you need.

You can also drop off any 
applications or forms to Tribal 
programs through the gold  
drop-box. This box is emptied 
daily and items are distributed to 
their correct departments.

If you have any questions 
about the drop-box, applications 
or missing applications, please feel 
free to call the front desk recep-
tionist at 541-444-2532.


